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To: Laura Dorbeck

Subject: 2022/0972/P
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Hello,

| am writing to object to the above application to extend the operating hours of the Hawley Wharf
development site.

The site was poorly planned and is unattractive with a large number of uniformed security guards
everywhere which people find worrying - like a state within a state, which can generate fear.

Later hours will bring even more anti-social behaviour which residents have to endure, such as public
urination, litter and late night noise.

Later hours will bring even more traffic to the area with attendant environmental issues such as air quality
and noise as well as yet more parking pressures for locals.

The application is inconsistent with the applicant's original vision of the site being an attraction for
children and families - moving the goalposts after the development has been built.

| would be grateful if you could record my objection to this application.
Regards,
Steve Outerson

Resident in Hawley Road



